
 

 

Faculty Senate of California State University Maritime Academy 
 

        Resolution 24-25/03 
        April 17, 2025 
        Vote (For/Against/Abstain): 19/0/0 
 

IN APPRECIATION OF OUR FACULTY SENATE 

WHEREAS: Our Faculty Senate will be formally dissolved on July 1st 2025; and, 
 
WHEREAS: Our Faculty/Academic Senate has a long history, an important role in the 

governance of our University, and has counted many distinguished, conscientious, 
industrious, and dedicated faculty among its membership and leadership; and, 

 
WHEREAS: Our current Faculty Senate leadership – Chair Sarah Senk, Vice Chair Taiyo Inoue, 

Secretary Ariel Setniker, and our Senate Executive committee – has piloted our 
Senate with purpose and confidence through the early, uncertain stages of our 
integration with Cal Poly San Luis Obispo; and, 

 
WHEREAS:  In our last official meeting as the Faculty Senate of California State University 

Maritime Academy, it seems an appropriate time to reflect on our institution, 
appreciate its members past and present, and look with full hearts upon the future 
of faculty governance in our new University. 

 
THEREFORE, BE IT 
 
 
RESOLVED: That the Faculty Senate of California State University Maritime Academy, on this 

date, April 17th, 2025, hereby commends Dr. Sarah Senk, Dr. Taiyo Inoue, and Dr. 
Ariel Setniker for their leadership as officers of the Faculty Senate and wish them 
fair winds and following seas within our new University; and be it further 

 
RESOLVED:  That the Faculty Senate of California State University Maritime Academy, on the 

eve of its passing as an institution, commends its members past and present for their 
dedication to the Senate’s work and mission, and bids them a fond farewell; and be 
it further 

 
RESOLVED: That this resolution be distributed to the University community. 


